From: Gerald Wong [gerald@greer-wong.co.nz]
Sent: Wednesday, 29 April 2015 5:01 p.m.
Subject: Air New Zealand and Air China Strategic Alliance

I am in support of the alliance of the two national airlines, it should offer a much better service for New Zealanders
travelling overseas especially within China and also for Chinese tourist travelling to and within NZ.

It will lead to the strengthening of the NZ —China routes.
| do not see competition as an issue, as we already have two other Chinese airlines serving the NZ China markets.

Regards

Gerald Wong "EMN

National President, New Zealand Chinese Assn
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